
 

 

 

Feb. 7, 2018  

Dear Oregon City View Manor Resident,  

We want to update you on the status of the Housing Authority’s application to the U.S. Department of 

Housing and Urban Development (HUD) requesting permission to sell Oregon City View Manor.  

As you may recall, the application was submitted to HUD in December 2017. HUD responded to the 

application by requesting more information prior to moving forward.  

It’s important for you to know this request from HUD has pushed back this project for approximately six 

months. This means we will NOT be moving residents from Oregon City View Manor starting this June, 

so please do not make any plans to move from your home right now.  

Once the additional information to HUD is provided and we receive approval to proceed, we will send 

you a letter with updated information and next steps.   

We know that moving from your home can be stressful and that you may have questions or concerns. 

Here is who to contact for more information:    

 For questions related to the HUD application, please contact Mary-Rain O’Meara at the Housing 

Authority at 503-650-3140 or by email at momeara@clackamas.us.  

 For questions related to moving or relocation, please contact Darcy Vincent at 971-246-1056 or 

by email at vincent7313@comcast.net.  

You can also find out more information on our website at: 

http://www.clackamas.us/housingauthority/ocviewmanor.html 

As always, we appreciate your patience as we continue with this process.  

Sincerely,  

 

Chuck Robbins, Executive Director  

Housing Authority of Clackamas County  
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